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Easterners want More Information

Brooklyn Eagle Wants Cuts of Cedar Breaks for Publication

The following copy of a letter received by the secretary of the 
Cedar City Commercial Club shows the interest the eastern 
tourist world is taking in Cedar Breaks and Cedar City:

Los Angeles & Salt Lake Railroad Company, Lund, Utah, Jan 
11, 1921
Mr. Randall Jones, Cedar City, Utah

My Dear Sir:

I have a communication from our Mr. Hendricks dated 
New York, Jan. 3rd, requesting following information, 
which you may be able to give me if I may further impose 
on your time and good nature:

Will the hotel at Cedar be run on the European or 
American plan?  What are the contemplated prices of 
meals and rooms?

We would like to have several more copies of the Iron 
County Record of Sept. 27th, 1918.  (Giving cuts and 
description of Cedar Breaks)  Also, could we obtain the 
cuts used in that issue to forward to Mr. Hendricks to be 
used in the Brooklyn Daily Eagle?  They will be returned 
promptly.  Can you advise present address of Mr. William 
Flanigan mentioned in the Record issue of Sept 27th, 1918?
As you were in Denver and assisted greatly in placing Zion
National Park on the “Park-to-Park Highway,” can you 
advise me of the date this was made effective?

Certainly will aprreciate the above information and hope it 
will not be asking too much.

Yours truly, J. W. Thomas


